

Kody Petillo Director of Solid Waste Department PO Box 2570 Waco, TX 76702-2570

RE: 2023 Household Hazardous Waste (HHW) Event

Dear Kody:

The City of Waco will be hosting an HHW Event, tentatively set for March 25, 2023. The event will be held at the following location:

Waco Solid Waste Services Main Office 501 Schroeder Rd Waco, TX 76710

The City of Hewitt wishes to participate in this Event and will enter an interlocal agreement for Waco to conduct the Event as stated above. As the event coordinator, Waco will purchase the services of a disposal firm and administer a regional household hazardous waste collection event.

The City of Hewitt agrees to pay the cost for Hewitt residents estimated at \$11,250. Given the estimate of cost per participating household of \$90, this funding will provide for approximately 125 households to participate. The City of Hewitt also agrees to have representatives present at the HHW Event to monitor the number of citizens from its city who bring household hazardous waste to the Event, so that the representative can turn away any citizens once the City of Hewitt funding limit is reached.

We appreciate the opportunity to have this event and should you need more information please contact me or The City of Hewitt.

Bo Thomas City Manager